
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Main for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2020 

Question In the past 10 years Council has made decisions to close 

some public toilets across the city, and to dispose of the 

buildings. Please provide detail of the current situation for 

each public toilet closed: when it was closed, whether it 

remains unsold and if so why, or if sold when this was and 

what the gross income for the sale, and whether this has 

been received or is subject to planning permission or other 

conditions. 

Answer 

 


